
            BROADWAY SIDEWALKS 
                                              AND 
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Thank you! 

    CONSTRUCTION UPDATE #3 
       April 9, 2024 

Hi Everyone! 

Construction has begun and these updates will be distributed regularly to keep the community up to date on the 
status of the projects. Thanks in advance for everyone’s understanding and patience during construction. 

 

Current Period 

• Construction started on March 20th, 2024, at various locations along Broadway from Mosquito Road to 
Schnell School Road and will continue with preliminary utility potholing.   

• Traffic control measures will be in place to direct vehicles and pedestrians through the work areas, but 
there may be some minor delays.  

• Businesses near the project site and their access will remain open during all stages of construction. 

Following Period 

• Contractor will continue with utility potholing on Broadway.  

• Removal of the retaining wall located across the street from Save Mart to allow for underground utility 
installations and reconstruction of the retaining wall – Pedestrian detour will be in place for this sidewalk 
closure 

• Underground utility installations at the Broadway and Mosquito Road intersection  

Important Information  

The HWY 50 eastbound off-ramp at Broadway may be closed from 7am to 3pm starting April 22nd, detour signage 
and routes will be in place to direct traffic.   

Contacts 

Dion Carr, Resident Engineer, Dewberry, (916) 276-4721, dcarr@dewberry.com  
Melissa McConnell, Interim City Engineer, City of Placerville, (530) 642-5250, mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org  

 

Please feel free to contact us directly with any questions or concerns. 
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